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June 21, 2023 
 
 
VIA RESS 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attention: Registrar 
P.O. Box 2319, 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
Re:  Reliability and Power Quality Review (RPQR) 

Board File Number: EB-2021-0307 
 
We are counsel to Anwaatin Inc. (Anwaatin) in the above-noted RPQR consultation (the 
Consultation). Anwaatin respectfully requests the Board grant an extension for the filing of its 
cost claim in the Consultation.  
 
We have reviewed our records and do not appear to have been served with the Board’s Notice of 
Hearing for Cost Awards dated May 31, 2023, and only became aware of it late this afternoon 
following communications from your office. Anwaatin is in the process of preparing its cost claim 
for the Consultation, which includes obtaining an invoice from Anwaatin’s consultant. Anwaatin 
expects to be in a position to file its cost claim by tomorrow, June 22, 2023, and therefore requests 
a one (1) day extension. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
DT Vollmer 
 
c. Larry Sault, Anwaatin 
 Don Richardson 


